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{UTE OF THE FIRST MEETI" F UAT

Pursuant to constitution of the University Admission Teaching and Evaluation
Committee (UATEC) the first meeting of the Committce was held on 5" February, 2014 at
CUB, Patna under the Chairmanship of Prof. D. Banerjee Pro Vice-Chancellor to discuss the
issues related to conduct of entrance examination for admissions in forthcoming Academic
Year 2014.

Following members were present:

Prof. D. Banerjee - Chairman

Prof. Sunil Ray - Member

Prof. M. Nehal - Member

Dr. Alok Gupta - Member

Dr. Kamla Nand Jha - Member

Dr. Rizwanul Hag - Member

Dr. Prabhat Ranjan - Member

Mr. Jitendra Ram - Member

Dr. C.L. Prabhavathi - Member Secretary

Dr. Kaushal Kishore, Head, Centre for Education attended the meeting as a special
invitee.

At the outset the Chairman welcomed all the members of UATEC and marked the
significance and responsibilities of the Committee. He outlined the important tasks to be
undertaken by the Committee in coming days.

After the opening remarks of the Chairman the Member Secretary briefed about the
purpose of the meeting and the agenda was taken up for discussion.

Agenda No. 1:- To report of 18" meeting of Executive Council held on 30" December,
2013 regarding conduct of entrance examination for the admission in
all programmes of Academic Year 2014

The members were appraised about the Resolution of 18" EC dated 30™ December,
2013 whereby for Academic Year 2014 University will conduct admission test (CUBET-
2014) for its various Academic Programmes.

Agenda No. 2:- To discuss about the existing and new Academic Programmes fo be
offered in Academic Year 2014 at UG, PG and M.Phil.-Ph.D. level

The Committee discussed about the existing as well as new Programmes to be offered in
the Academic Year 2014, After detailed deliberations following decisions were taken:

«  All existing UG, PG and Rescarch Programmes will be offered in the Academic Year
2014,

o In the light of MHRD directive to the Central Universities and NCTE and sanction of
post by UGC for Education Programme CUB propose to launch M.Ed. Programme
from the forthcoming session. Head of Centre for Education was assigned to pursue
the matter with NCTE for recognition of the Programme.



